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Dear Members of the Legislative Assembly of Queensland,
 
It is with utter disappointment and shock  that there are leaders in the State of
 Queensland who say “yes” to Murder.by  promoting  the killing of a pre-born child.
Where is your conscience?
 
I strongly defend the life of the unborn child. This child is alive inside the womb of a
 mother. (whether it is  2 weeks, 20 weeks or full term)
To say anything to the contrary is ignorant and morally wrong.
 
“Thou shalt not kill” stands as relevant today as when this command was given by the
 creator of life.
 
I therefore strongly recommend you review your law reforms and get back to
 understanding the origin of life and the question of love for each other. It is not too late.
 
With heartfelt sincerity,
 
Janette Hemelaar
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